
 
 

 

  
  

                                                                                                                                              
        

           10th January 2024  
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

 Clubs Programme - Spring Term 2024 
 

At Barrow we place great importance on the personal development of all children in our school.  We 
believe in providing for learners’ broader development and character education by enabling them to grow 
and discover their interests and talents, as well as develop resilience, confidence and independence.  One 
of the ways we do this is by offering and signposting our pupils to a range of extra-curricular clubs and 
activities.  
   

We are delighted to be in a position to be able to offer a full and wide-ranging selection of clubs over the 
Spring term. In addition to Mr Daniel’s sports clubs and we are continuing to enjoy working with TF Music 
to provide individual and group music sessions. 
 
School staff will also once again be offering a range of clubs, so we very much hope that there will be 
something for everyone; we have taken into account recent feedback from both parents and children when 
pulling together this term’s offer.  We hope that our varied selection, with a number of new clubs featuring 
alongside those that have already proved to be very popular, will encourage as many children as possible 
to sign up.   
 
We will be sharing information about our club’s programme in assembly and would ask that you now help 
your child to make their choices from the details below. The forms to register will be available on 
ParentMail and can be completed up until Midday on Wednesday,17th January 2024.  We will then confirm 
which club your child has been allocated the following week.  
Please note that the clubs do have limited spaces, but we will aim to accommodate as many children as 
possible. In order to avoid disappointment please express your child’s interest/preference by selecting 3 
different clubs.  
 
Our after school clubs will commence the week beginning Monday 29th January and run for three 
weeks this half term and then continue after half term for the first three weeks of Spring II.  Some 
clubs require a contribution to cover costs/resources.  These fees should be paid via ParentMail in 
advance of clubs starting.  Those children in receipt of Pupil Premium funding will be funded for one 
school-led or sports session per term. For those children who attend Barrow Extra afterschool sessions, 
there will be no adjustment to the fees and they will need to be paid for as usual. 
 
If you have any queries regarding school clubs, please do pop in to the office or speak directly to your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Nadine Fairweather 
Deputy Headteacher 

Colethorpe Lane, Barrow,  
Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk IP29 5AU 
 
01284 810223 
admin@barrow.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs H Ashe BA (Hons) 

 
 



 
 

Clubs Programme – Spring Term 2024 
 

     

 What? Year groups Adult Where? 
 How 

many? 

Monday 

Cooking £12.00 KS2 
Mrs Dean /  
Mrs Ashe 

Year 1 

 

10 

Darts Y1-6 Mr Keefe Year 4 

 

10 

Rambling Rec & KS1 

 
Mrs Woodland/ 

Miss Fairweather 
 

Barrow 
Village    

 

10 

Chess  KS2 Mrs Rance Year 2 
 

10 

Tuesday 
Bush Craft  

£18.00 
Y1-6 

Mrs McKey/ 
Miss Argent 

Wildlife Area 

 

10 

Wednesday 

Water 
Confidence 
**8AM** 

KS1 Mr Hook 
Swimming 

Pool 

 

10 

Advocates  KS2 Mrs Bush Year 4 
 

10 

Coding KS2 Mrs Smith Year 2 
 

10 

Science  Rec & KS1 
Mr Hale/ 

Miss Burchell 
Year 5 

 
10 

Thursday 

Yoga Rec & KS1 Mrs Pearce Year 5 

 

10 

Woodwork 
£5.00 

Y2-5 Mrs Houston Year 2 

 

8 

Gardening 
£18.0 

Y1-6  
Mrs McKey/ 
Miss Argent 

School 
Garden 

 

10 

Lego 
Whole 
school 

Miss Baker Year 3 
 

10 

Friday 
Mindfulness 

Colouring 
(lunchtime) 

KS2 Mrs Wilson Year 2 
 

10 


